
 

 

 

 

 

Faculty Statement on Physiotherapists Referrers:    01/11/2024  

The Faculty of Radiologists and Radiation Oncologists is currently aware of the UCD training course 

for physiotherapists to refer for ionising radiation examinations. 

In advance of the pending legislation in 2025, we expect that there will be Local Implementation 

Groups around the country to facilitate and supervise local rollout and clinical governance 

procedures. 

 


